
 

Bulletin for the week of September 7th 
 

Students 
 
Juniors and seniors California Scholarship Federation (CSF) applications are due 
Friday, September 25, 2020.  You may find the application and additional information about CSF on 
the CSF webpage.  Go to the VHS website > students > CSF logo > CSF website.   
If you have any questions please email:  schatzi.sovich@venturaedu.org   
 
Mock Trial and Academic Decathlon still have slots for interested new members!  This is an 8th 
period class for credit.  All years - freshmen to seniors - are welcome.  Please email  
miriam.arichea@venturausd.org for more information 
 

College & Career Center 
Virtual College Rep Visits start next week on September 9th! These visits are exclusively for high 
school students in VUSD and will be 30 minutes long. Register in advance on Naviance or go to 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1pwtbVvOmRuzW_9wD3uyiaydSoU0AdDzCiq7iwfqg_Ok/edit?u
sp=sharing for the full listing and zoom links!  
 

● 9/9 Willamette University (OR) at 10 am 
● 9/9 Savannah College of Design (GA) at 10:45 am  
● 9/9 University of Redlands (CA) at 11:30am 
● 9/9 Northern Arizona (AZ) at 1 pm 
● 9/9 St. John’s University (NY) at 1:45pm 

 

UC for Everyone (How can UC help me prepare for a career?) on September 10, from 6-8 pm. Open 
to all grade levels. Register here: https://apply.admissions.uci.edu/register/?id=b5e923cb-b0ae-4796-
8192-d57a2033e0a2 

 

 
 
 
 
 

VUSD TECHNOLOGY  HELP! 
Parent/Student Helpline 
(805) 641-5000 x1450 or  

vusdparenthelp@venturausd.org 

Ventura High School 
Cougar Country 2020 2021 
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